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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL FOR FRIDAY, MARCH 11, TO RECEIVE THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF EL SALVADOR, HIS EXCELLENCY, MR. HUGO MARTÍNEZ
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PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Washington, D.C., February 25, 2011

Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency and to request the convocation of a special meeting of the Permanent Council to receive the Minister of Foreign Affairs of El Salvador, His Excellency Mr. Hugo Martínez.

On that occasion, the Minister of Foreign Affairs will present the draft “Declaration of San Salvador on Citizen Security in the Americas,” to be adopted by the General Assembly at its forty-first regular session, which will be held in San Salvador, from June 5 to 7, 2011.

To that end, the Mission requests that the special meeting be convened for 3:00 p.m. on Friday, March 11, 2011.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Luis Menéndez Leal

Ambassador


Interim Representative

Her Excellency
Ambassador Carmen Lomellin
Permanent Representative of the United States of America
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
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